Appellation, 

As member of Amnesty International, I’m deeply concerned by the situation of the Palestinian detainees : they  cannot receive visits from at least some close family members  who are refused permits to enter Israel.

I ask you  to ensure that all Palestinian detainees are held in the Occupied Palestinian territories  , and  not Israel, in conformity with international humanitarian law.

I also ask you to take immediate steps to allow all Palestinian detainees family visits, including from close relatives who have been barred on “security” grounds. If necessary, such cases can be addressed through the introduction of appropriate security procedures. 

Your faithfully. 
